
STATE OF TEXAS  {}        
COUNTY OF BURNET {} 
CITY OF BURNET  {} 
 
 
On this the 26th day of May, 2015, the City Council of the City of Burnet convened in Workshop 
Session, at 5:30 p.m., at the at the regular meeting place, thereof with the following members present, 
to-wit: 
Mayor    Gary Wideman 
Council Members  Paul Shell, Mary Jane Shanes, Paul Farmer,  Philip Thurman 
Absent    Tres Clinton, Joyce Laudenschlager  
City Manager   David Vaughn 
City Secretary   Kelly Dix 
Guests:  Mark Lewis, Evan Milliorn, Crista Bromley, Bettye Foulds, Paul Farmer, Patricia Langford, 
Gene Courtney, Jonny Simons Mark Ingram, Paul Nelson, Doug Fipps 
Call to Order:  By Mayor Gary Wideman at 5:19 p.m. 
Fiscal Year 14/15 and 15/16 Budget Review: D. Vaughn: 
Fire Chief Mark Ingram presented an over view of the current condition of the Fire Department 
vehicle fleet and apparatus.  Presentation was made of a recommended vehicle replacement plan for 
the Fire Department. 
Police Chief Paul Nelson provided an overview of the police department and the organizational set up 
of personnel.  Current need for the department is a new facility, future need was expressed for an 
additional School Resource Officer as the implemented plan has been considered a success for the 
School District and an additional officer would provide more coverage at the middle school level. 
Adjourn:  There being no further business the workshop was adjourned at 6:19 p.m. 
         
 
        _______________________ 
        Gary Wideman, Mayor  
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
__________________________ 
Kelly Dix , City Secretary 
 


